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To:  Town Council 

From:  William R. Shane, Town Manager 

Date:  March 9, 2017 

Re:  Transfer of Ownership- Rachel’s on the Green 

 

 

As I reported last month, Michelle & Lowell Smith will be stepping away for “Rachel’s on the Green” 

and transferring their shares of ownership to Patty Dunn and Celeste Ross. I have contacted the Town 

Attorney and she has no issues with the sale provided the Corporation remains the same. 

 

It is my understanding, and the Smith’s will confirm, that the corporation will remain as “Rachel’s on 

the Green”. The contract is in the beginning of year two of a three year renewal. I have no issues with 

this request. I am happy the core of the Team is remaining. They have been an integral part of the rebirth 

of Val Halla.   

 

I have attached the contract for your information, but staff is recommending the approval of the transfer 

pending confirmation that the corporation remain the same. 

 

 

     




























